
City of Fortuna                P.O. Box 545 – Fortuna, CA 95540 
                  www.friendlyfortuna.com – (707)725-7600 

 

Humboldt County Public Works Department 
Attn: Hank Seemann 
1106 Second Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 
 

RE: Fortuna request for disbursement of Rohner Creek Flood Districts Funds 

 

Mr. Seemann, 

 

The City of Fortuna would like to request disbursement of the available funds in the Rohner Creek Flood 
District Funds. As you are aware, the City in recent years completed the Rohner and Hillside Creek Flood 
Control Project. Since the completion of construction the City has been engaged in continuing monitoring 
and maintenance efforts, and additional funding is necessary to cover the costs of this coming year’s 
wetlands delineation and vegetation monitoring surveys. As these efforts are vital to the continued function 
of the greater Rohner Creek floodway, the City believes that a distribution from this fund is appropriate. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this requested distribution please feel free to contact me at (707)-725-
1469. 
 
 
 
Very Best, 
 
 

 
 
Brendan Byrd 
Public Works Director/City Engineer 
City of Fortuna 

November 8, 2023


